
I AM MOST CONCERNED THAT I CAN NOT TRUST THE LABELS ON PRODUCTS. MY 
INTEREST IS ANIMAL WELFARE THEREFORE I BUY PRODUCTS THAT CONSIDER THE 
HUMANE TREATMENT OF ANIMALS AS THE UTMOST CONCERN. 
   
  
PLEASE TAKE ACTION ON MY BEHALF SO THAT I CAN FEEL ASSURED THAT I''M 
BUYING WHAT THE LABEL SAYS I''M BUYING, THANKYOU.  CAROLYN COOPER  
 




